Gentle Giants in the Park - 2 Weeks Away

Dear Great Pyrenees Friends,

Less than 2 weeks until Gentle Giants in the Park on April 27th!!! We are approaching 100 well behaved Gentle Giants and 200 humans. This is less than prior years so far but a good turn out nonetheless. Please RSVP to this thank you to all our volunteers, adopters and supporters so we can plan accordingly. **RSVP HERE**

In addition to the largest gathering of Gentle Giants in the history of the world, we will have great food, a silent auction, discounted merchandise, our all star vet, our famous DJ playing music, a photo booth, games and other surprises.

If you are able to donate to our silent auction please contact us at SilentAuction2024@greatpyratlanta.com For more information see <a href="mailto:silentAuc

To make this event a success we needs lots of volunteers to help the day of the event. So, please, if you can donate some time on the day of the event visit our <u>Sign-Up</u> link. Please watch for the sign up to bring food items, which will be published soon.

Thank you, as always, to our dedicated and selfless group that does the "heavy lifting" for GPRA. For more information and to RSVP to the event on April 27th please clickHERE.

Update on our new rescue - Moose California

GPRA has always been a "do what is needed" rescue but our Moose California wins our longest distance rescue! Becky at Atlanta Lab Rescue reached out about one of their adopters in California who had adopted an approximately 1 year old Great Pyr to avoid having the rescue there amputate his leg "as it was cheaper and easier" than doing the correct surgery. Sabine reached out - long story short after a long transport from California Moose had surgery Tuesday with Dr. Corse, GPRA's ortho specialist, to repair his severe right patella luxation along with correcting the external rotations of his tarsal joint to straighten his leg. His adopter in California helped raise money to pay for the transport and part of the surgery and recruited a friend in Atlanta to foster Moose. Sabine did a fundraiser and our amazing GPRA donors helped raise the money to cover the balance. Moose is doing great after surgery and is "the sweetest dog"!

John, GPRA President and Founder





Upcoming Adoption Days

Saturday April 13th and May 4th 10:00-12:00

See our website for more information

Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta 404.829.2609 <u>GPRA Website</u> - <u>Available Dogs</u> - <u>Volunteer</u> - <u>Foster a Dog</u> - <u>Donate</u>







Great Pyrenees Rescue of Atlanta | 4651 Woodstock Road, Suite 208-185, Roswell, GA 30075

<u>Unsubscribe invoices@greatpyratlanta.com</u>

Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bynewsletter@greatpyratlanta.compowered by



Try email marketing for free today!